
This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.
Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected
email - STS-Security

From:
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Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE Docket no 24-00044
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RE Docket NO 24-00044
Limestone Water Utilities Operating Company, LLC

Dear Commissioners, 

Thank you for holding the public hearing session at Pickwick, TN on Jan 30, 2025. 
Approximately 120 customers of Limestone Water attended the hearing.

All customers are unanimously opposed to the petition put forth by Limestone about the
general rate increase.  We have a home in the Northshore community.  

The petitioned monthly increase from $25.75 to $86.64 for the monthly average of 3,000
gallons demonstrates price gauging by Limestone.

We plead with the Commission to reject the petition of Limestone Water Company for Docket
No. 24-0004

Thank you  

Karen & Steve Poole
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